HESSLE HIGH SCHOOL
& SIXTH FORM COLLEGE

Email to Parents

Dear parent / carer

Each year we hold a celebration event in recognition of the many achievements our young people make during
the previous academic year, and particularly acknowledge their success in external examinations. The students
take great pride in being nominated and this prestigious event in the school calendar is enjoyed by all.

| am pleased to inform you that your child, in Year 11 or 13 has been nominated for an award. Amongst the
nominees, the winner of each award is announced on the night, but we would like to celebrate each and every
student that receives a nomination.

Please accept this letter as an invitation to the celebration evening on Thursday 18 September 2025. The
evening will begin at 6.00pm and will finish at approximately 8.00pm. However, the school will be open from
5.30pm and you are most welcome to come at that time and enjoy the live music in the Dining Hall.

Students do not need to wear school uniform for the ceremony, but we do request they wear smart clothing.
Due to limited seating in the Main Hall, we are only able to accommodate two guests per student. We would
appreciate confirmation of your attendance at the event by completing the form HERE by 4:30pm on Monday 5
September 2025.

We look forward to seeing you on 18 September 2025.

Kind regards,
The Hessle Academy


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn27OCVQX2BH5GudyuGABRYg1UOVQzT0owVjVIM01COTIyWllaVDc5M0dSSi4u
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